Public Service Commission of Wisconsin

Eric Callisto, Chairperson 610 North Whitney Way
Mark Meyer, Commissioner P.O. Box 7854

Laul en Aml [y CommlSSlonel' Madlson, W I 53 70 7" 7 854

The Honorable Jim Doyle

- Governor of Wisconsin

State Capitol, Room 115 East
Madison, WI 53702

Dear Governor Doyle:

I have received your letter dated February 24, 2009, requesting that the Public Service
Commission of Wisconsin (Commission) consider additional actions to promote energy
efficiency, consistent with the State Energy Program under the American Recovery. and Renewal
Act 0f 2009 (H.R. 1) and the Commission’s obligations to maintain just and reasonable rates
while protecting the public. I write to assure you that the Commission will take the appropriate
steps under H.R. 1. In fact, consistent with that provision, the Commission has approved a
revenue decoupling mechanism in a recent utility rate case, Commission Docket
- No. 6690-UR-119, and is conducting a generic docket on revenue decoupling in Docket

No. 05-UI-114. : '

Sincerely,

Erge Callisto
Chairperson
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